April 10, 1979

ALSC Newsletter
50 E. Huron St.,
Chicago, IL 6011

Are we ready? Try us and see!
}: Not only our younger members can't afford to buy tickets to
the Newbery-Caldecott dinner, many o¢lder members and some pub-
lishers object to the price.
2. The banquet isn't worth the time and money spent on it.
Friends usually go together and don't meet new members.

3. Amen!
4, I would vote for an auditorum that would seat every one who

had bought a ticket. The tickets would be sold in advance with a
cut-off date. The program would start at 7:30 or 8 p.m. and the

minimal price might be $10.00
Let's have it fixed by 1981 when I think ALA will be comig

to San Francisco.

Cordially yours,
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